
 

 WORKSHOP ON PYTHON  BY SPOKEN TUTORIAL IIT BOMBAY 

 
Graphic Era Hill University’s School of Computing, Department of Computer Applications 

organised Python workshop by Spoken Tutorial IIT Bombay on 24th Nov and 25th Nov 2018. 

Through workshop students from BCA, BSc IT 3rd semester accessed to various videos available 

with the python course. The main objective of this workshop was to learn the basics of Python 

and prepare students for IT industry. Our department have been using the FOSS CLUB for 

promoting the open source software from 2016.This club also concentrates on consultancy, 

training and development of open source technology. A presentation on the importance of open 

source software and the role of spoken tutorial was given by Ms. Anupriya, Assistant Professor of 

school of computing. Mr. Aditya Harbola helped the students for registration. During this session 

various faculty members from department were also present to encourage students. After the 

session students appeared for online test from spoken tutorial on 1st dec 2018.  

52 cleared the exam out of 91.  
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